
SCHOOL-WIDE FUNDRAISING PROJECTS 
 

 
BACKGROUND AND RATIONALE: 
The Board of Education must approve school-wide fundraising projects as per policy requirement (09.33).  
The following requests have been received from the following schools pursuant to this policy and the 
schools will be using vendors as listed below: 
 

1. Ms. Jennifer Fish, Principal at Lansdowne Elementary School, has requested a fundraiser beginning 
February 1, 2023 and ending March 9, 2023. 

2. Ms. Jodi Johnson, Principal at The Academy for Leadership at Millcreek Elementary School, has 
requested a fundraiser beginning December 2, 2022 and ending December 16, 2022. 

3. Ms. Julie Strange, Principal at Wellington Elementary School, has requested a fundraiser beginning 
February 15, 2023 and ending March 4, 2023. 

 
 
 
PROPOSAL: 
 
 
The funds from these school-wide fund raising projects will be used to supplement and enrich the education, 
instructional, discipline and incentive programs in these schools. 
 

Item Amount Funding Source Recurring/  
Nonrecurring 

Measurable Expected Impact and 
Timeline 

1. 
Fund received 
by the school 

for fund-
raising 

choosebooster.com Recurring Funds will be used for students, 
teachers and staff. 

2 
Fund received 
by the school 

for fund-
raising 

Old Kentucky Kettle 
Corn Recurring 

Funds will be used for academic 
enrichment programs, basic 
needs, educational events and 
grant options. 

3. 
Fund received 
by the school 

for fund-
raising 

Get Movin’ 
FUNdraising 

Experts 
Recurring Funds will be used to encourage 

student reading. 

 
 
 
POLICY REFERENCE: 09.33 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  A motion is in order to:  
 
   “approve this request from the above schools for school-wide    
   fundraising projects on the date listed.” 


